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From: "Sive Neilan" <sneilan@maine.rr.com>

To: "Ben Wallace" <wallaceb@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 11/6/2008 4:47:27 PM

Subject: 29 Emerson St

Ben,

Now that the elections are over | can get back to business!

| received a letter from the PFD requiring me to install fire doors in my 3-family.
Here is the plan of action | agreed to with you on 10/27/08:

By 10/27/2009: Install fire doors on apartments 1 & 2 (front)

By 10/27/2010: Install fire doors on apartment 3 (front) and basement door
By 10/27/2011: Install fire doors on apartments 1 and 2 (rear)

By 10/27/2012: Install fire door on apartment 3 (rear).

Hope this schedule meets with your recollection of our agreement.

If you have questions or concerns please call me at the numbers below.

Best,
Sive

Sadhbh "Sive" Neilan,
29 Emerson St., #3
Portland, ME 04101
sneilan@maine.rr.com
207.774.4219
207.838.7719 - cell



